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The Westampton PTO will be providing a “Fall Hayride” for our students during the school day on 

Friday, October 22, 2021.   A rain date has been scheduled on Monday, October 25, 2021. 

 

The ride will remain on school property and will not venture onto any adjoining streets.  If you have 

any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school. 

 

 

 

 

  
 

Holly Hills Elementary School 

500 Ogden Drive 

Westampton, NJ 08060 
(609)267-8565 

(609)702-9744 (fax) 

 
 

 


